
GETTING STARTED 
WITH YOUR CHROMEBOOK

Now that students have received their Chromebooks for the new school year, we want to provide you 
with a quick guide to get started with your device if it’s new to you or if you’re having trouble logging in.

LOGGING IN TO YOUR CHROMEBOOK

All students’ usernames are firstname.lastname@sparkstudents.org. The password for all new students 
is the student’s ID. (This six digit number can be found on your transportation letter or Parent Portal 
welcome letter. If you cannot find the student ID number, contact your school office.) The password for 
most elementary and middle school students is their student ID. A few elementary and middle school 
students and most high school students have changed their passwords. If your child cannot remember 
his or her password, contact your school office. The technology department will assist you as soon as 
possible.

CLEVER IS YOUR GATEWAY TO ALL EDUCATIONAL RESOURCES

After logging in to your Chromebook, the new Clever portal will automatically launch and present 
your child with links to the applications used in his/her school. Clever is the easiest way to access 
the tools and resources your child will need this school year. More apps will be added in the coming 
weeks.

Canvas is where K-12 students enrolled in in-person learning will access course information, materials, 
instruction, assignments and more. Your child’s username and password for Canvas are the same 
username and password he/she uses to log in to the Chromebook or his/her district email account.


